
Out of respect for God’s House and in courtesy to others, please silence all cell phones and pagers. 

ORDER OF WORSHIP SERVICE 
    SUNDAY  -  SEPTEMBER 13,  2015  
”The tongue also is a fire, a world of evil among the parts of the body. It corrupts the 

whole body, sets the whole course of one’s life on fire, and is itself set on fire by hell.”                                           

                         James 3:6      ~   NIV 

TODAY'S SERMON    
Today’s sermon given by Associate Pastor Barbara Williamson is entitled; “The 
Tongue Is Small But Deadly.”   
 
NEXT SUNDAY’S SERMON   
Next Sunday’s sermon given by Associate Pastor Dolphus Williamson is entitled, 
“Fruits of the Spirit: Faithfulness.” The key scripture is Lamentations 3:21-23.                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
FUTURE ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS                                                                                                                                                                       

 Church Bible Study – Today at 12:30 pm – Sanctuary   

 Church Board Meeting – Sunday, September 27
th
 at 12:45pm – Antioch  

 

YOUTH CHRISTIAN EDUCATION CLASSES 

Christian Education Classes will begin today!  At class time, students & teachers 

will be dismissed from services immediately after special music to go to their class-

rooms.  We are looking forward to starting a new season with the return of all of our 

previous students.  In addition, any new or visiting students are always welcome to 

join our classes.          ~    Christian Education Teachers 

OUTDOOR SUMMER CONCERT MEETING 

There will be a short meeting after services today after services in the Antioch 
Room to discuss the Outdoor Summer Concert.  Those involved in security, sales, 
first aide, set up, A/V, performance and event planning, please plan to attend and 
offer feedback for making next year's event even better.      ~   Don Gibson 
 
PARKING IN THE CHURCH PARKING LOT   
When parking in the Church Lot you will notice some faint parking lines.  These are 
the beginnings of permanent lines to be added later.  Please use these as a guide 
to assist in parking.    
 
WHERE ARE PASTOR AND MRS HIGH?   
Pastor High and wife Brenda are attending a Regional Pastoral Meeting in Michigan 
They return to the area on Monday. Your prayers for a safe return are appreciated.  

Wedding Anniversaries  
 

There are no known wedding anniversaries to announce at this time. 

 
 

Musical Prelude Don Gibson   

Worship Leader Dolphus Williamson             

Opening Prayer Michael McNeal      

Songs of Praise  (standing)  For the Lord is Good 

  I Won’t go Back 

Announcements Yolanda Sanders    

Intercessory Prayer Associate Pastor Jesse Bellamy            

Church Life Ministry Updates  

Prerecorded Special Music      Oleta Adams  

Selection “I Will Love You (Christ My Savior)” 

Scripture James 3:1-12 

Scripture Reader Chloe Walls    

Message “The Tongue Is Small But Deadly”     

Sermon Speaker Associate Pastor Barbara Williamson  

Read in Unison Shepherd’s Mission Statement    

The Giving of Our Offering Offertory Team 

Offertory Prayer  

Songs of Praise  (standing)  You Are my All in All 

Benediction   



YOUR CHURCH ELDERS ARE HERE TO SERVE YOU… 

 Willard High, Pastor 
 P.O. Box 306, Matteson, IL  60443 
 (708) 748-3074         willard.high@gci.org 

Rick Shallenberger, District Pastoral Leader 
(513) 202-1299 

South Suburbs & NW Indiana 
 
Pastor Willard High 
(708) 566-5722    Church Office 
(708) 748-3074     Home Office 
 

Associate Pastor Eugene Dumas 
(708) 922-1410 

 Chicago 
 
 Associate Pastor Jesse Bellamy 
 (773) 873-5554 
 Associate Pastor Dolphus Williamson 
 (773) 995-1217 
 Associate Pastor Barbara Williamson 

Lost and Found 
 
Ula Hicks 
(219) 938-5671 
 

Church Website 
scchurch.us  

Bulletin Items 
Andrea Saunders   alsize12@yahoo.com     (The deadline for submitting bulletin items is Monday) 

    THANK YOU FOR YOUR OFFERINGS  

        We will update you on giving during future town hall meetings.                          

Announcement Bulletin 
of 

The Shepherd’s Community Church 

10 W. 150th Street  

Harvey, IL  60426 

Our mission statement -  
"We strive to be a spiritually sound, friendly and nurturing fellowship;  

using our gifts to serve our neighbor, proclaim the gospel  
and promote reconciliation."  

Sunday September  13, 2015                   

CHANGES IN SNACK AND DONATION SCHEDULE   
We will only serve snacks on the 1

st
 & 3

rd
 Sundays of the month.   On the 1

st
 Sundays, 

donations are welcome from members with last names beginning in letters A-L.  On the 
3

rd
 Sunday donations are welcome from members with last names beginning with letters   

M-Z.  Cookies and drinks will be served on the 2
nd

 & 4
th
 Sundays and donations are al-

ways welcome to support those Sundays.  Please note these changes on your calendars 
and thank you for your donations to this time of snacks and fellowship.  
 


